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Republic of the Philippines 
Office of the President

COMMISSION ON HIGHER EDUCATION
Regional Office III jQHJcDRO HIMatulungin St, Diosdado Macapagal Government Center, 

Brgy. Maimpis, City of San Fernando, Pampanga, Philippines e-mailed

CHEDRO III MEMORANDUM
No. 028 s. 2019

TO : Presidents/Heads of Public and Private Higher Education Institutions in 
Central Luzon

SUBJECT : Regional Training-Workshop on Research-Based Extension Practices

DATE : February 20, 2019

This Office endorses the conduct of the Regional Training-Workshop on Research-Based 
Extension Practices organized by the Philippine Association of Extension Program 
Implementors, Inc. (PAEPI) from March 31, 2019 to April 1, 2019 to be held at the Crown 
Royale Hotel, City of Balanga, Bataan.

The 2-day activity aims to capacitate faculty-extensionists and heads of extension 
services office from both public and private higher education institutions in the Region 
with science-based extension modalities. The said event is also directed at equipping 
participants with a solid foundational knowledge and skills on community needs analysis 
and engagement, streamlining extension-research strategies as well as exploring new 
techniques and approaches on sustainable development actions. In addition, the 
participants will also be trained on techniques and processes on how to effectively 
package extension proposals aligned with the institutions’ respective agenda.

For registration and the like, please contact Dr. Hermogenes M. Paguia, Chairman, Board 
of Directors, PAEPI, and Vice-President for Research, Extension and Training, Bfrteftn 
Peninsula State University, Balanga, Bataan through his mobile numbers: 09089204682 
and 09777407913. He can also be reached at: (047) 237-71-77.

Participation of all concerned is earnestly encouraged.

DR. CARIDAD OLI ABUAN, CESO III 
Director IV

Reference: Letter of Dr. Hermogenes Paguia
Chairman of BOD, PAEPI & VP-RET, BPSU
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